Academic Standards Committee
Meeting March 9, 2012
Senate Report
The Academic Standards Committee met via Email on March 7-9 to consider the following matter. 
An unidentified student requested that the 48-credit upper division requirement for a Bachelors degree in Nursing be waived.  The waiver was approved by the committee based upon careful consideration of the following:

1. The student had 170 total credits, including 47 of the 48 upper division credits required. 

2. The GBC requirement of 48 upper division credits is quite high relative to other NSHE institutions.

3. The student under consideration was caught in a curriculum change in 2010 where the student took a 3-credit course rather than a 4-credit course under the direction of advisors, thus precipitating a shortage of 1 credit in the upper-level courses. 

Respectfully submitted by…

Glen Tenney, Chairman

Academic Standards Committee

